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GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 
MONDAY, JUNE 21ST 

JUNE IS MEMBERSHIP MONTH!  We have many great 
members at our club but we are always looking to find new 
members to join. Be sure to share with your neighbors 
and friends what a great place LHCC is for functions 
and rentals as well as a wonderful place to spend an 
enjoyable afternoon or evening with family and friends. 
Annual memberships are very affordable at only $15 per 
family. Any member age 21 and older must have their own 
membership. 

	 MEMBERSHIP DUES 	 Date Paid _____________
     Our Membership fees are annual. Dues are $15 per family. Any family member 21 or over must 
have their own membership. Please mail form with payment or drop off at the Civic Club. Thank you.
NAME (                ): 
ADDRESS:
CITY, STATE & ZIP CODE:
PHONE NUMBER:
E-MAIL:										             ❑ PLEASE CHECK THIS BOX IF YOU WOULD 

LIKE TO RECEIVE NEWSLETTER VIA EMAIL
Please provide valid email address.

Please list the names 
of all family members

Board of Directors Elections
Elections will be held at the September General Membership 
meeting September 20th. You must be a member in good standing 
to vote. New members who join after Sept. 1, 2021 may not vote 
in this year’s election. If you are interested in running for a 
position on the board, please speak with our President Ron Sallee 
or another member of the board. Candiates must be a member 
for a minimum of 1 year if they live in the city of Ft Wright or 

2 years if they live outside the city. Please 
consider volunteering your time to the Club 
as a member of our board of directors. We 
are always looking for new ideas to improve 
our Civic Club. Please consider running for a 
position on the board of directors.

SAND VOLLEYBALL NEWS
The season has started great and theres lots of 
action on the court each week. Lots of fun and 

excitement! Come on down and watch some great 
spikes and saves, enjoy a refreshing beverage and 

some good company. It’s a great way to spend 
your Sunday afternoon!

Please contact our Rental Agent Cathy Sallee to book 
your next birthday, wedding or graduation party here at 

the Lookout Heights Civic Club. 
Both of our halls are available for rental. 

Call Cathy today 859-962-7953. 

A special congratulations to all our recent graduates. 
Good luck to each and every one! 

Summer Yard Sale
Saturday, July 10th 9-2pm 

$15 a space includes 2 - 8 ft. 
tables, permit & advsertising. 
It’s a great place to sell your 

treasures or stop down to shop 
for new ones. Call Laura or Cathy 
at 859-962-7953 to make your 

reservation. 
Antique dealers also welcome.

The Hills of KY Dulcimer society began their 
monthly practice on March 18th in the large 
hall.  They plan to play/practice on the first 

and third Thursday of every month, and offer 
lessons in the small hall once a month as 

well.  This is open to anyone that would like 
to come listen. 

The Hills of KY Dulcimer Society

	 We are in need of volunteers to run 
events.  If you have an event in mind and 
want to run it, please reach out to President 
Ron Sallee 859.331.9991 to discuss.


